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It seems to me that Cheltenham Borough Council have done a very poor 

and deleterious job of drafting elements of the Cheltenham Plan and, at 

the hearing this morning (Wednesday 13
th

 February 2019) I also found it 

quite concerning that some of the private individuals present were asked 

to submit draft wordings on behalf of CBC, due to the lack of clarity in 

what CBC has submitted.  Cheltenham Borough Council Planning has 

staff whose responsibility it is to produce a comprehensive and sound 

plan based on the findings within the JCS.  However, where it is evident 

that the plan is not clear or is not comprehensive, it is surely the 

responsibility of the paid members of the council rather than 

conscientious members of the public, to address and deal with these 

acknowledged shortfalls. 

 

Jean Ringrose 

 

 


